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November 18, 1982

DIRECTOR DIVISION OF LICENSING
ATTENTION DARRELL G EISENHUT
OFFICE OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION
U S NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON DC 20555

DOCKET 50-312
RANCHO SECO NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION
UNIT N0 1
CONGRESSIONAL REQUEST FOR INFORMATION CONCERNING
STEAM GENERATOR TUBE INTEGRITY (GENERIC LETTER 82-22)

We have received your October 26, 1982 letter, which requested a large amount
of information related to Steam Generator problems at Rancho Seco. After
reviewing your request and evaluating our available resources, we find that
the District will be unable to complete the tabulated information you requested
in a time frame which would support the scheduled Congressional hearing date.
This is due to the fact that a large amount of research would be required to
answer all of your questions, and all available staff members are totally
inmersed in activities related to the upcoming refueling outage of Rancho
Seco and efforts necessary to install numerous NRC mandated changes during
that outage.

We would, however, like to remind you that, as required by our Technical Speci-
fications, much of the information you have requested has been reported in
Licensee Event Reports, Monthly Operating Reports, Special Reports, and annual
radiation worker exposure summaries (Environmental Report), albeit in a
different format. These reports do not generally include outage costs; cur-
rently, the District considers the cost of replacement power (assuming foreign
oil is required) for Northern Califernia electricity consumers to be approxi-
mately $1.13 million per day. No major steam generator repairs are anticipated
for the Rancho Seco Unit in the next five years.

v L '),atLi ooI
Av ohn J Mittimoe

General Manager

8211230006 821118
PDR ADOCK 05000312
P PDR

AN ELECTRIC SYSTEM SERVING MORE IHAN 600,000 IN IHE HEART Of CAlff0RNaA


